
Dear Clients and Friends,

Seasons Greetings from the Beverly and Bucker family! We hope the holidays find 
you in good health and spirits. Speaking of seasons, tax season is rapidly 
approaching! We’ve had a few changes around our office and we’d like to update 
you.

First, I would like to introduce myself to any clients that I have not had the 
opportunity to meet. My name is Ryan Beverly and I am the new President / 
General Manager. I have worked at Beverly and Bucker for 20 years and have 
experience in every department of this company. I am an enrolled agent, meaning
I am a federally-authorized tax practitioner who has technical expertise in the field
of taxation. I look forward to using my qualifications to assist you. 

On March 20th of this year, we lost the President of our company, Diane Beverly, to
cancer. We are devastated by the loss of such a wonderful woman. Diane was like 
a mother to me and she taught me everything I know about taxes and accounting.
I followed in her footsteps in many ways, through music and in tax preparation. 
She will be greatly missed. We are very grateful for the letters and condolences 
that you all have sent us. To honor her, the company has remained in the family. 
While my Aunt Diane has been preparing me to operate this business for many 
years, we did not expect this change to happen so soon. In light of the 
circumstances, we look forward to providing our clients with the same care and 
dedication as Diane did. 

Among the many changes that our company has gone through in 2017, we have 
also gained a new member to our family. My daughter, Norah Diane Beverly, was 
born on October 30th. Thank you for all the letters of congratulations. She is a 
blessing. 

Some aesthetic upgrades have been made around the office. We hope you like 
them. We’re doing everything we can to streamline our process so that we can 
provide better service to our clients. We have also updated our website. Please 
visit our new site at www.beverlytax.com. 
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Now let’s talk taxes! While there are potential changes coming from congress, 
nothing has been finalized yet. So until then, here’s what you need to be aware of 
for the upcoming tax season.

 Insurance: Everyone will need to bring a “proof of health insurance form” 
1095-A, 1095-B, 1095-C that shows that you had health insurance in 2017 
for every person on the tax return. This includes dependents that do not 
live with you, or the penalties will apply and add to your tax bill. If you 
used the insurance exchange from the Marketplace, you will receive form 
1095-A. If you have insurance through an employer plan or have the direct 
individual/family plan through the insurance company, you will receive a 
1095-B form. The 1095-C form is for those who have insurance through a 
self-insured company plan. If another person insures you or any child that 
you will be claiming, you must have a copy of the 1095 form to avoid 
having a penalty added to your taxes.

 Businesses: If you are a business owner or are self-employed, it’s best to 
submit your company income and expenses in advance of tax return 
preparation. In many cases, our accounting department will need to 
complete year-end statements for your company that are then used to 
prepare your tax return. Note that partnership and S-Corp business returns
are due March,15th therefore, we would prefer to have your info as soon 
as possible. 

 Investments: If you have investments and receive the brokerage statement
in mid-March, we recommend that you drop off your tax papers or make 
your appointment before receiving these forms. This allows us to prepare 
the majority of your return in advance. We will be able to apply the 
brokerage statements as soon as they arrive and complete your return. If 
you wait to drop off all of your forms before receiving this statement, your 
taxes may need to be filed for extension. 

 Appointments: We recommend that you set up your appointment before 
you receive all of your tax documents. If you are unable to find a 
convenient appointment time, you do have the option to drop off your 
documents so that we may prepare them for you. 
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 Drop off: Drop off returns will be prepared in your absence and we will 
contact you with any questions or concerns by phone or email. Please be 
sure to provide accurate contact information. Many clients find that 
dropping off their returns is quick and convenient. We know taxes can be 
stressful so we aim to make them as stress free as possible. 

 Client Organizer: Client organizers serve as a type of checklist for your tax 
information. If we’ve prepared your returns in the past, your organizer will 
show items that you have provided in prior years. Please contact us to 
request a client organizer if needed. We can send the organizer via mail or 
email, or you can pick one up in person. 

 Donations: Go to www.SalvationArmy.org for a good way to estimate the 
donation value. Get a receipt and donate good used clothes to save on 
your tax return by 12/31/2017. Another method that IRS supports is 15% 
of the original cost. 

Please call to set up an appointment soon as they fill up quickly. If you cannot find 
an appointment with your preferred tax preparer, please know that we are all 
here to prepare accurate tax returns and get you the best results. We have a great 
staff that is focused on providing you with quality service. Call if you have any 
questions – 540-371-0691

I want to thank you all for your patience and understanding during what has been 
a challenging year. I had hoped that losing Diane this past tax season would not 
have affected our service to you, but it was inevitable. She was an important part 
of all of our lives. This tax season we will be back on track and ready to help you 
file your returns with the same spirit and care that you’ve experienced for many 
years.

Happy Holidays,
K. Ryan Beverly EA
Enrolled to Practice before Internal Revenue Service 
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   Happy Holidays!!!
 Beverly & Bucker Inc
 2215 Jeff Davis Hwy -Ste 200
 Fredericksburg VA 22401
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